
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, JUNE 3, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AGAIN TODAY I HAVE SOME SPRING LETTER MONTH LETTERS TO SHARE WITH YOU. 

[PAT – MARINETTE] DEAR WRVM STAFF. MY HUSBAND AND I SPEND OUR SUMMERS IN 

MARINETTE WI AND ARE THANKFUL FOR THE MINISTRY OF WRVM. I LISTEN IN THE 

KITCHEN PREPARING MEALS, IN THE CAR RUNNING ERRANDS AND ESPECIALLY ON THE 

TOP OF THE HOUR FOR A QUICK REPORT OF THE NEWS FROM A CHRISTIAN PERSPECTIVE 

(AND ALSO WEATHER). NOT BEING ABLE TO GO TO CHURCH DURING COVID, CRAWFORD 

LORITTS AND THE MOODY CHURCH HOUR ENCOURAGE AND INSPIRE ME. I’VE ALSO 

COME TO APPRECIATE J. VERNON MCGEE! GOD BLESS YOUR MINISTRY. 

NOT J. VERNON MCGEE! I SAY THAT TONGUE IN CHEEK BECAUSE SO MANY TELL ME 

THAT IS ONE PROGRAM THEY DON’T LIKE TO LISTEN TO PRIMARILY BECAUSE OF HIS 

VOICE, OR ACCENT. I’M CONVINCED THAT IF YOU CAN GET PAST THAT, YOU’LL FIND 

WHAT AN EXCELLENT VERSE BY VERSE BIBLE STUDY IT IS. IF YOU ‘RIDE HIS BIBLE BUS’ 

FOR 5 YEARS YOU WILL HAVE STUDIED THROUGH THE ENTIRE BIBLE. WHAT SO MANY 

PEOPLE WHO LIKE THE PROGRAM TELL ME IS HIS MESSAGES ARE SO EASY TO 

UNDERSTAND. ‘PUTTING THE COOKIES ON THE LOWER SHELF’ IS A PHRASE DR MCGEE 

HAS BEEN KNOWN TO USE. THROUGH THE BIBLE IS HEARD WEEKDAY MORNINGS AT 

10:30, RIGHT AFTER GRACE TO YOU WITH DR. JOHN MACARTHUR. IT MAKES FOR A GREAT 

HOUR OF BIBLE STUDY EACH WEEKDAY MORNING. 

[CARLYN – SOBIESKI] HELLO! ENCLOSED ARE MEMORIAL DONATIONS IN MEMORY OF 

OUR DAD. HE DIED AUGUST 26, 2020. WE KNOW HE IS IN HEAVEN WITH THE LORD. OUR 

DAY WAS A CONTRIBUTOR TO WRVM SO WE CHOSE WRVM AS ONE OF HIS MEMORIAL 

ORGANIZATIONS. GOD BLESS ALL YOU DO! SIGNED CARLYN, A LONG-TIME AND 

REGULAR LISTENER. 

WHAT A GREAT WAY TO REMEMBER A LOVED ONE AND TO HELP ENSURE THAT THE 

PROGRAMMING THEY ENJOYED WILL CONTINUE FOR OTHERS TO ENJOY AND BENEFIT BY 

LISTENING. ALL THE MEMORIAL GIFTS ARE RECORDED IN A SPECIAL MEMORIALS BOOK 

HERE AT THE STATION.  

THANK YOU FOR LISTENING TODAY. THANK YOU FOR PARTNERING WITH US. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


